
3400 Wolf Road Suite 200 Franklin Park, IL 60131, USA 
www.vitalproteins.com 

   

 

 

June 15, 2023 
 
Dear Costco Member, 
 
Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased item #1303463 
24oz Vital Proteins Collagen Peptides between April 17, 2023 and June 14, 2023. 

 
Vital Proteins has initiated a voluntary recall of a single batch code of this product due to a potential 
foreign material contamination (pieces of one blue broken lid may be in one or more canisters).  No 
injuries have been reported due to this matter and the potential risk to the consumer is low. However, 
out of an abundance of caution, we are initiating this voluntary recall as consumer safety is our first 
priority.  
  
Affected units have the below batch code and Best By date printed on the canister:  
 

30095993HA 
Best By:  01-09-2028 

 

 
 
 
Please do not consume product marked with the above batch code and Best By date and return the 
item to your local Costco for a full refund.  
 
No other Vital Proteins products or code dates are affected by this issue. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our Consumer Advocacy Team at 313-887-
0668, Monday through Friday between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm Central.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Hillary Estes  
Senior Director Quality  
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